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I object to the proposed Jupiter Wind Project proposal because it will create substantial disruption to a 
community and environment that I value and cherish. I visit the Tarago/Mt Fairy area and have friends in the 
area that will be badly affected by the Jupiter proposal. 
 
I am a supporter of renewable energy but I do not think the Jupiter proposal has been well considered. It is a 
very poor choice of location for a major industrial facility. It will have substantial environmental and community 
impacts that are not properly addressed and I do not think wind turbines are an appropriate choice for more 
populated areas. Jupiter will have a major impact on the 59 residences that are within 2km of a proposed wind 
turbine, including places where I frequently like to visit. 
 
In addition, I understand that the Jupiter project creates major community impacts including: 
• Visual impacts and destruction of views and rural ambience 
• Bushfire dangers 
• Noise impacts 
• Health impacts 
• Disruption to wireless reception 
• Disruption to the local community and personal relationships 
• Property devaluation 
• Biodiversity destruction 
 
Thank you for considering my objections. 
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